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Key dates 
Term Dates 2023/2024  

Term Dates 2024/2025  

 

Message from the PTA 

 
SUMMER BBQ - THIS FRIDAY 

Join us for a fun family evening 

(weather permitting) for our annual end of year 

BBQ. 

Food pre-order vouchers have been sent home in 

bookbags with some extra available on the night. 

Entry is free. Don't forget we've got go-karts this 

year courtesy of Karts4U/the Hazlewood family! 

We always need more help so feel free to get 

involved on the night and help out where you can. 

 

NEXT MONDAY - 15th JULY - AGM 

Please join us for the Annual General Meeting, 

online at 8pm. The zoom link will be shared via 

class groups and on the Launton School 

Fundraising Facebook page. You can also find it 

in the letter sent out by email on 24th June. 

 
The trustees this year are;  

Chair: Victoria Brandham 

Vice Chair: Lucy Crawford 

Secretary: Sarah Harrison 

Treasurer: Laura Pickering & Laura Smith 

 

 

 

 
Oak Class have now completed their toilet 

twinning project and raised a total of £143.04. 

“Lots of people do not have a toilet,” 

explained Skye and Fleur added “If you do 

not have a toilet is not safe and people get 

sick.” Robyn explained “We have decided to 

send the money to Nigeria.” Charlie said “I 

am happy that we giving the money to people 

that do not have toilet.” “I was excited about 

the project and coudn’t wait to see how much 

money we raised.” Barney said “It is important 

to do another project to help people that need 

help,” so we are looking forward to seeing 

what Oak Class do to make a difference in 

the world when they are in Year 4. Thank you 

to everyone who supported them in their 

project. 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6 held a Musical Extravaganza on 

Wednesday 10th July in aid of The Leprosy 

Mission, entertaining parents, family and 

governors with their wonderful brass band and 

excellent perfomances from soloists. They 

demonstrated their excellent baking skills by 

serving tea and delicious homemade cakes, 

and were fantastic hosts. Thank you to 

everyone who supported them in their project. 

Their report: 

We chose to fundraise for this charity because 

it supports and complements all of our school 

values- integrity, courage, compassion and 

resilience. We raised £168.08. From our 

research we know that this will save 7 children 

from having to live with this devastating, 

disabling condition. Thank you to all the 

parents and other guests who attended and 

donated so generously. Thank you also to Mr 

Probert who turned us into a great brass band 

and to teachers for listening to our proposal 

and supporting us to achieve it.  

 

http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/017c6338-1f5f-4d46-9895-886b3c34d960/Term%20Dates%202023%202024.pdf
http://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/56939c11-906c-496e-a614-0dacb887d344/bbbf92b5-8709-4a0e-99b2-9b69b15fdca1/Term%20Dates%202024%202025.pdf
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Updates & Reminders 

Remember: Please be aware that we have children in school with serious food allergies. To ensure the 

safety of all of our children please avoid sending your child to school with anything that contains nuts this 

includes sandwiches containing peanut butter or chocolate spread. 

Useful Links 
Here is the NHS Is my child too ill for school information. 
As parents and carers, there are ways we can support our children to give them the best chance to stay 
mentally healthy. Encouraging and guiding a child to think about their own mental health and wellbeing are 
vital skills you can teach them from a young age. Children's mental health - Every mind matters  

 

 

 

Dates for your diary 

12th July- PTA bbq 

17th July 6pm -Y6 performing in their summer play ‘Gold- The Tale of King Midas’. Tickets have 

been sent home by Mrs Terry. 

18th July 2.45-3.15pm - Open classrooms. This is for children in all year groups, including nursery. 

Please visit the classroom of your youngest child first. 

23rd July - Leavers’ Service in St Mary’s Church at 9.30am for Year 6 The Year 6 pupils will plan and 

lead this service for themselves and for the pupils in KS2. Year 6 parents/ carers and staff are invited to join 

pupils in the school hall after the service, for coffee and cake served by the pupils.  

Useful Links –  

Family Fun Day at Launton Sports and Social Club 06.07.24  Now on 14.07.24 

Summer Holiday Clubs  

Clubs and Events  

Transition Advice for Year 6 Parents  

Oral Health Newsletter  

Parent's Guide to Cyberbullying 

Term 6 School Health Nurse Newsletter  

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/
https://www.nhs.uk/every-mind-matters/supporting-others/childrens-mental-health/
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/dynimage/articleimage/001d6946-86af-4d6b-ab0f-30f1212941b8/035a233d-adb2-4540-b4f7-bc31bfa8db50.jpg
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/page/detail/holiday-clubs
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/page/detail/clubs-and-events
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/f2690508-6fbe-410c-8be3-4d029346f957/dac2ce26-f06e-438e-aee1-75a998a96cff/Transition%20advice.%20Parent%20Information%20April%202022.pdf
https://oralhealthnewsletter-cds.my.canva.site/childrensnewsletterjune
https://www.launtonschool.co.uk/Files/Download/f2690508-6fbe-410c-8be3-4d029346f957/e3431dad-853e-4cd5-a0f6-9fb3498de15a/Parent's%20Guide%20to%20Cyberbullying.pdf
https://sway.cloud.microsoft/xQzgNAW5liUZAxDV?ref=email&loc=play

